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June 2,2004 

Mr. Kevin G. Fox 
1400 Oven Park Drive 
Tallahassee, Florida 32308 

Re: Docket No. 040358-SU - Application by Crooked Creek Utility Company for 
Original Certificate for Proposed Wastewater System and Request for Initial Rates 
and Charges. 

Dear Mr. Fox: 

After reviewing the application in the above referenced docket, staff has identified the 
following deficiency and additional information needed to complete our review of the 
application. 

Deficiency 

Territory description: Pursuant to Rule 25-30.033(1)(1), the applicant is to provide a 
description of the territory to be served, using township, range and section references as 
specified in subsection 25-30.030(2), Florida Administrative Code. The territory 
description that was submitted with the application has an error in it involving Island No. 
4. 

Addi t i onal In formati on 

1. Please refer to Wastewater original sheet no. 22.0 under the heading “Developer 
Contributions”. The policy refers to the water distribution system, is this an error or 
will the utility have developer agreements for the wastewater system? 

2. Please submit Original Sheet No. 20.0 with a copy of the customer’s bill. 

The original and foul- copies of the response to the infomation requested in this letter 
should be filed with the Commission on or before July 2, 2004. When filing the response, 
please be sure to refer to the docket number and to direct the response to: 

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 323994850 
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Should you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please contact 
Torn Walden at 550-413-6950 or Cheryl Johnson at 850-413-6984. 

d 
Sincerely, 

Patti Daniel 
Supervisor of Certi ficat ion 

PD:caj 
cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Johnson, Walden) 

Office of the General Counsel (Fleming) 
Kenneth A. Hofhan, Esquire 


